Hudson, Amanda <ahudson@willisisd.org>

Red Ribbon Week

Kameron Wilder <kawilder@willisisd.org> Fri, Oct 20, 2023 at 7:30 PM
Reply-To: Kameron Wilder <kawilder@willisisd.org>
To: LAGWAY ELEMENTARY Recipients <recipients@willisisd.parentlink.net>

Dear Lagway Parents,

We are celebrating Red Ribbon Week next week. Please see the attachment if you need a reminder about our dress up days. On
Friday, the 27th, your kiddo may dress up as their favorite story book character and bring that book to school as well. (No scary
characters/costumes or inflatable costumes, please!) If your child is dressed up and has their book, he/she may participate in our short
campus parade beginning at 8:45 AM.

If you are planning to watch the parade, you will need to park on the east side of the building and line up along the sidewalk. Our kids
will walk under the covered portion outside the cafeteria so you can see your favorite book characters. Feel free to join us on Facebook
Live that morning if you cannot attend

Thank you!

Attachments:
& messages/attachments/ba2b7f4dce5dbb538f2ca6503524bc61/RED_RIBBON_WEEK.pdf (992.9 KB)
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